
From: Andrew Gonzales
To: McClenagan, Laura
Subject: AT&T Cell Tower Humboldt County
Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 11:26:27 AM

I am in favor of the AT&T cell tower coming to Humboldt County. I visit from North Dakota
on a frequent basis and have poor reception (Sometimes none at all) when visiting the Arcata
Aera. I feel that this is a very needed addition to the Arcata Humboldt county area due to
spotty service. I ask you to consider and approve supporting the AT&T tower. I read the tower
would be on FAUX water tower which would go great on agricultural land. This tower would
be on the intersection of Foster and Janes Rd. 

Thanks, 
Andrew Gonzales(1186878)
Aircraft Dispatcher 
UND Aerospace  Flight Operations
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